

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CITY RELEASES LAST DRAFTS OF 2022 REDISTRICTING MAPS

Jan. 28, 2022 – The City of Davis announced today that it has released three draft maps for City Council redistricting. Two draft maps were presented at the Jan. 11 Council meeting and City Council asked for a third map configuration from which to choose. The Council will have one final public hearing for consideration of all three redistricting maps at its Feb. 1 City Council meeting at 6:30 p.m.

Redistricting draft maps and the feedback form can be viewed online at: www.cityofdavis.org/districts

All members of the community are encouraged to provide their feedback for this final round of redistricting draft maps. The feedback deadline is Feb. 1, 2022, at 6:30 p.m.

In addition, individuals can provide a public comment for the Feb. 1 City Council meeting. City Council are in remote format. The meetings can be viewed online. Check the "Agendas" tab on the City website for directions on viewing and/or providing a public comment.

In fall of 2019, the City converted from an at-large election system for its City Council elections to a by-district system. In November 2020, elections in Districts 2, 3 and 5 took place. In November 2022, elections in Districts 1 and 4 will take place, completing the full transition to district-based elections. Yolo County and the Davis Joint Unified School District will have different district boundaries than the City of Davis.

###

Press contact:

Barbara Archer barcher@cityofdavis.org 530-400-3418